
 
 
 
 
UPDATE  7 June 2019 
 
Responses Tables following the Regulation 14 consultation 
On 5 April 2019, three Responses Tables were published. These Tables contained 
all the representations received during the Regulation 14 consultation and put 
forward proposed amendments to the Draft NDP. You can find the Tables on the 
right under Key Documents. 
 
The Submission Neighbourhood Development Plan 
The Inspector’s final report on the Rugby Local Plan was published on 7 May 2019. 
Some minor changes were made to our Neighbourhood Plan so that references to 
the Local Plan are correct. 
 
The revised NDP, the Submission Neighbourhood Development Plan, was submitted 
to Rugby Borough Council (RBC) on 16 May 2019 and will go to the Cabinet on  
24 June to request approval for the final consultation (Regulation 16). 
 
Regulation 16 Consultation 
This consultation is carried out by RBC and will take place for 6 weeks from  
25 June to 6 August 2019 inclusive. The Submission NDP and all its accompanying 
documents will be published on the NDP website and the RBC website ready for the 
consultation. Everyone who asked to be kept informed should receive information 
about the consultation and how to respond, if you would like to do so.  
 
 



Independent Examination 
Once the consultation has finished, the Submission Neighbourhood Plan and all the 
representations received will go to an independent examiner who is likely to make 
further changes.  
 
During their examination, the independent examiner will review all the documentation 
produced during the formulation of the plan, including previous responses to 
consultations, to satisfy themselves that the plan they are examining has taken 
people’s views into account.  
 
As always, we will keep you informed about what is happening. 
 
  
 
 
 


